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I am writing in opposition to SB 243.  Besides the contents,, I am appalled at the 'gut 

& stuff' manner this bill was submitted just a day prior to a public hearing. This tactic 

is expressly used to eliminate timely transparency of the bill's content to the public. 

(ie, switching the purpose of the bill from a study to the sweeping gun control 

measures.) 

 

That the majority party is so afraid of public review and discussion that it is using 

such a process to minimize public's involvement before a hearing. This bill should be 

tabled to allow the public an adequate opportunity to read and react to a highly 

controversial bill. 

 

Please delay public hearings on SB 243. 

 

Sincerely 

Robert Johnson 

Eugene, OR 


